Happy Summer!

SCB Summer Newsletter - Volume 1

Dear SCB Families,

I can't believe it is already the 2nd week of summer!

Summer camp is off to a fantastic start, and it's been wonderful seeing so many smiling faces here on the playground. Construction is still making good progress out front and we are praying that the August timeline to get more of the parking lot back is on track. More to come on the parking lot and potential zone changes!



As you enjoy the break, don't forget to encourage your children to complete their summer homework and start gathering supplies for the fall. We're excited to welcome everyone back in August for our Back-to-School activities—details are in our school calendar here!

Until then, we hope you are taking much needed time to rest, recoup and enjoy time with family and friends - we will see you soon!

St. Charles Borromeo, Pray for us.

Beth O'Reilly Principal, SCB

Quick Notes

Summer Homework:

Do not forget to complete your summer homework! You can find the information for each grade level **here**.

School Supply Lists:

Do not forget to get your school supplies! You can find the information for each grade level here.

Medication in the office:

Do not forget to come pick up your



student's medication in the main office by next Monday, 6/30. We dispose of it after that date.

Carpools:

If you are interested in possibly carpooling next year, please fill out the form at the link below. We will group families together by zip code. Be on the lookout for the groups the first week of August. Sign up here!

SCB Uniforms







We will continue to partner with Uniforms by Tommy for the upcoming school year. They are exclusive for our plaid offerings.

The code for St. Charles is: STCH02

We are continuing our partnership with Lands' End School for uniform pieces next year. All items will be available <u>except</u> for our plaid items.

The code for St. Charles is: 900120387

Ink, Inc. is our long time supplier for sweaters and sweatshirts. They can be ordered <u>here</u> in their new online store front.

SCB Athletics Information



Fall Sports are in the planning stages! We are excited to offer:

K-8 Cross Country Middle School Girls Volleyball

Please see the below link to register.

Reminder - all Middle School Sports need a physical on file in the main office to participate.

Email cyo@stcharlesb.org with questions.

Register for Sports Here!

Additional Information

Where in the world are our SCB

students?

We would love to see what our students and families are up to this summer! Send any fun pictures to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org and tag us at #SCBsummervacay





2025-2026 Musical Production: Frozen, Jr!

Informational Meeting - August 27th @12:30pm

Auditions Begin - August 28th after school

Performances - November 13th - 15th







St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School | 7112 S 12th St | Tacoma, WA 98465 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!